
  
News you can Use 
 

COVENANT LIFE CHURCH SOCCER IS NOW ACCEPTING 
APPLICATIONS FOR THE FALL 2015 SOCCER SEASON 
Soccer for boys and girls ages 4-7 from September 19th through 
November 14th.  Fall 2015 registration now available.  See attached 
flyer or register online at www.covenantlifepca.com.   

 
 
SARASOTA COUNTY NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES ANNOUNCES NEXT ROUND OF MATCHING GRANTS 
Could your neighborhood use a boost?  If so, consider applying for up to 
$10,000 in matching Neighborhood Grants, which are available through 
Sarasota County’s Office of Neighborhood Services.  Grant applicants 
must attend a workshop prior to submitting an application.  Workshops 
will be available at the following locations: 

• August 4th, 10:15am to 12:15pm , Selby Library, 1331 First Street, Sarasota  
• August 5th, 5:30pm to 7:30pm, North Port Library, 13800 S. Tamiami Trail, North Port 
• August 11th, 10:15am to 12:15pm, Gulf Gate Library, 7112 Curtiss Avenue, Sarasota 
• August 12th, 5:30pm to 7:30pm, Fruitville Library, 100 Coburn Road, Sarasota 
• August 17th,  10:15am to 12:15pm, Jacaranda Library, 4143 Woodmere Park Blvd, Venice 
• August 18th,  5:30pm to 7:30pm, Elsie Quirk Library, 100 West Dearborn Street, Englewood 

 
Neighborhood Grants are for projects designed to develop leadership, improve safety, enhance the 
environment, promote healthy lifestyles, define character and increase value in your community.  To 
register for one of the workshops, or for more information, call the Sarasota County Contact Center at 
(941) 861-5000 or send an email to: neighbor@scgov.net  
 

 
Grounds Corner 

 
UPDATES FROM THE RANCH   
While Mother Nature’s irrigation is greatly appreciated, it can wreak havoc on an 
installation schedule.  With that in mind, the enhancement program continues next week 
with the installations of Helen Johnson Bougainvillea in medians on Central Sarasota 
Parkway and Honore Avenue.   Installation will be in a serpentine pattern of 
Bougainvillea within landscape beds of Cabbage Palms.  Please use caution when 
traveling in work areas.   
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